[bookmark: _GoBack]Council has received a Development Application (DA) as below.
DA04-2022 	Proposed Change of use from a dwelling to an Education Establishment at 95 Bathurst Street, Brewarrina.
There are no major physical changes being made to the site and the facility is expected to cater for approximately 60 students and 7 Staff.
Members of the public that are interested are invited to inspection the DA and associated documents in support of the proposal at the service Counter of Councils Office at 57 Bathurst St during office hours (9am to 4:pm) until the 22nd July 2022. Any submissions or comments on the proposal received will be considered when the proposal is assessed and approved or refused.
Information can also be obtained via Councils Web Page Brewarrina Shire Council (nsw.gov.au) under community announcements and on the Planning E-Portal ePlanning Spatial Viewer (nsw.gov.au)
Enquiries can be made to Council’s Consultant Planner on 0427392107
David Kirby.
Acting General Manager.

